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The only way to avoid long term and irrevocable damage to the world heritage site of Stonehenge, and it's
importance to the world, is to construct a long tunnel of at least 4km in length past the site which hides this very
busy and very noisy roadway.

Anything less than this is selling this site short and disrespecting its importance to England and the world, and
how long it has survived since its construction about 4,000yrs ago.

This a unique site and we MUST find the money to do this properly, and not put in place a cheap alternative
that does not pay proper regard to how important this site is to the culture and history of England.

Yours sincerely,
Richard Crowhurst

(I grew up in Somerset and Hampshire and was familiar with many of these sites)




